Sunny Kidz L.L.C.


Sunny Kidz L.L.C.

2018 Dewitt Terrace

Linden, NJ 07036

908-486-5772

Dear Parent:


In keeping with New Jersey’s child care center-licensing requirements, we are obliged to provide you, as the parent of a child enrolled at our center, with this information statement.


The statement highlights, among other things your right to visit and observe our center at any time without having to secure prior permission, the center’s obligation to be licensed and to comply with licensing standard, and the obligation of all citizens to report suspected child abuse/neglect/exploitation to the State’s Division of Youth and Family Services (DYFS).


Please read this statement carefully and, if you have any questions, feel free to contact me at: (908) 486-5772.

Sincerely, 

Paula Anselme (Director)

Please complete and return to the center. (Please Print)

Name of child:_________________________________________________________

Name of parent(s)/ Guardian __________________________________________

I have read and received a copy of the information to Parents statement prepared by the bureau of Licensing in the Division of Youth and Family Services.

Signature_____________________________________ Date__________________

A Creative Learning Center For Children


